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Friday 13th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Football 

Our school football kicks off again next Thursday, starting with the Autumn cup competition. 

Our league games begin the following Thursday (26th September). Further information will 

be sent out early next week to those children taking part in either of these games. We have 

yet to receive information regarding our girls’ team fixtures which start at a later date. 

 

Year 4 Fire Service Visit 

On Monday, year 4 are expecting some special visitors. The local Fire Service Team are 

coming to school to talk to year 4 about home fire safety, covering common fire hazards, 

the importance of smoke alarms and the 5-point escape plan! 

 

Key Dates 

This week we have attached the weekly dates for the coming year. The key dates for this 

half term are attached below. 

 

Congratulations! 

Huge congratulations to Miss Bell who is getting married tomorrow! We hope she has an 

amazing wedding day and we look forward to welcoming her back to school on Tuesday as 

the new Mrs Goldsmith. Best wishes from us all. 

 

 



 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Charlotte Mackay and Matthew Thompson 

Year 2 Rosa Malley and Myra Mlilo 

Year 3 Jesse Jones and Henry O’Hagan  

Year 4 Reuben Gibbard and Emma Thompson 

Year 5 Esme Clifford and Caleb Quinn 

Year 6 Maddie O’Hagan and Sienna Robertson 

 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Benjamin Butler in Year 1, for excellent writing and 

to Rohan Galsinh for brilliant work in maths! 

Well done Benjamin and Rohan! 

 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

This week’s lunchtime awards go to Jessica Holmes and Amber Ohre! 

Well done and Jessica and Amber! 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 
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